The Netherlands Association for Philosophy of Law (VWR)
Call to supervisors: VWR dissertation prize 2021

The board of the Netherlands Association for Philosophy of Law (VWR) would like to draw your attention to the presentation of the sixth VWR dissertation prize during the Spring Meeting in 2021.

We request supervisors to submit one or more suitable dissertations. These are dissertations that cover the field of legal theory in a broad sense and that were successfully defended in the years 2019 or 2020.

Submission of nominations (with a short message with the name of the candidate, the title of the dissertation, the date of defence, three copies of the dissertation and a pdf-file of the dissertation) is possible until 1 March 2021.

You are kindly requested to send nominations to the secretary of the board:

Dr. mr. L.D.A. Corrias
Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam
Faculteit der Rechtsgeleerdheid, Afdeling Rechtstheorie en rechtsgeschiedenis
De Boelelaan 1105 
1081 HV Amsterdam 
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http://www.verenigingrechtsfilosofie.nl/


